
Monticello Library Strategic Planning Committee Minutes - 2/21/22

The Meeting was called to order by Katrina Linde-Moriarty at 6:05pm, February 21st, 2022.

Those in attendance were Cindy Salas, Linn Lederman, Barb Ruf, and Katrina Linde-Moriarty.
The agenda and minutes from 1/4/222 and 1/31/22 were approved.

There were no public appearances.

A discussion was held on the upcoming Community Conversations. Director shared information
about securing dates at the Pink Heifer location. After reviewing for scheduling conflicts, 3/22
and 3/30 were selected for the Pink Heifer. An afternoon date at the Java Lava will be chosen
between the two Pink Heifer dates.

A discussion occurred about the structure of the Community Conversations. A hybrid of passive
activities and active small group discussion was agreed upon. Director presented emerging
trends for the discussion topics at the Community Conversations. The Committee brainstormed
questions to ask around those topics.

Another meeting date was called for to update the members not in attendance and request
assistance from the Library Board in note-taking during the Community Conversations. Director
would coordinate the date via email. The next meeting will focus on facilitation training.

The meeting adjourned at 6:50pm.


